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November 29, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern: 

CareNet, Inc. 

Representative: Katsuhiro Fujii, President 

(Code number: 2150, TSE Prime) 

Contact: Hiroshi Kaname, 

General Manager, Administration Division 

(Phone: +81-3-5214-5800) 

 

 

Notice Regarding Transfer to the Tokyo Stock Exchange Prime Market 

 

CareNet, Inc. (the “Company”) announces that as of today, the Company has transferred segments from the 

Tokyo Stock Exchange Growth Market to the Tokyo Stock Exchange “Prime Market”. 

 

The Company would like to express our sincere gratitude for the support of all our shareholders, customers, 

business partners, and other related stakeholders, who have enabled us to come so far. 

 

Since our founding, the CareNet Group has pursued business with the desire to ensure that each patient receives 

better medical care by supporting doctors and medical professionals in clinical settings through information and 

education. The Company will continue to seek business expansion and strive to improve corporate value, and 

therefore requests your continued support moving forward. 

 

Please refer to the website of Japan Exchange Group (https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/) for more information on 

segment transfers to the TSE Prime Market. 


